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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday-  Shared Education P1&2 FMT Nursery
              P6 Parent Meeting 6:30
Tuesday-  P1 -4 PE 
              After-school games 3:15- 4:15
Wednesday-  Music lessons- need tin whistle
             P5-7: Shared Education Bus Trip: need lunch
             Baby & Toddler 9:20 – 10:45am

             First Confession 7:00pm- need choir

Thursday: P1 -4 PE
              P5-7 Blitz: need lunch
Friday- Yoga
Our ‘Community Baby and Toddler Group’ will be Wednesday 20th at 9:20 – 10:45am. Can I ask that you please continue spreading the word? Also, if any parent would be available to volunteer at this, help would be greatly appreciated as our Shared Education bus trip takes place on Wednesday also. Please contact the school if you are free to help.
Tickets for ‘It Runs in the Family’ have been sent home today and we ask that you try to sell them to friends and family. Any tickets that you have not sold should be returned to school by Friday 6th May and further tickets are available if you wish to sell more.
Our Shared Education projects have gotten off to a great start. This week P5-7 head on a bus trip on Wednesday to track the route of the railway and they will need a packed lunch. Our P1&2 children are thoroughly enjoying their Monday mornings with Fivemiletown Primary and Fivemiletown Nursery. There will be a celebration of the programmes on Monday 16th May- more details to follow.
First Confession will take place on Wednesday, 20th, at 7pm. The children have been working very hard to prepare for this and we are very proud of them. We ask that P5-7 attend also to form the choir.
Please ensure all money sent to school is in a clearly marked envelope.
There are still a few places available on our summer after-school programme. Miss Mc Rory will be taking after school games for a 6 week block, commencing Tuesday 19th April 3:15 – 4:15. There will be a cost of £6 for the full programme and it will be a case of the first 15 names & monies paid obtaining a place. This will be open to P4-7.

With so much sickness around at the moment, can we just remind parents of our attendance policy? A written note MUST be provided on the first day of your child’s return to school from illness. A phone call in the mornign to inform us of absence would also be appreciated, if possible.

Please find attached a leaflet on blood donation next Monday 25th April. Blood stocks are very low at the moment so please donate if you can.

P5-7 will attend a blitz on Thursday at Garvaghey. They will need tracksuit bottoms, a coat and a packed lunch. A healthy snack and water is also encouraged.

In our continuing project to brighten the school, we plan to create some plastic bottle top art. We will be collecting green milk bottle tops in school and would appreciate if you could collect other colours and bring them to school.
***IMPORTANT DATES***

First Confession will take place in St Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown on Wednesday 20th April at 7pm.

First Holy Communion will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown on Saturday 7th May at 11:00am.

Confirmation will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough on Saturday 21st May at 3:00pm.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

